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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 Wednesday, November 20 2024 
 
 
 
DECA 

• To students competing at provincials for DECA, please be at today’s meeting in room 232 at lunch. 
Writtens also have a check in so be there!   

 
 
Eco-Club 

• Are you a gardener? Or maybe want to be more involved with the community? Whatever the case, Eco 
Club needs you! We meet today at lunch in room 176.  

 
 
Guidance 

• To any senior student interested in a career in Powerline Technology, Electrical, or Construction trades – 
the Canadian Union of Skilled Workers (CUSW) and Hydro One will be doing a two-morning workshop 
and demonstration this Thursday and Friday morning. Please sign up in Guidance for the opportunity to 
participate. Note that numbers are very limited.   

 
 
Volleyball 

• This is a reminder for the junior girls trying out for the volleyball team – please meet in Gym A/B today 
after school for your tryout. See you then!   

• We are excited to announce the return of Co-ed Intramural volleyball here at PPHS! Gather your friends 
and enter a team in this year’s competition. We will be running both a Junior and Senior division with all 
games being held at lunch in the gym. Team sign-up forms are located outside of the Phys Ed office and 
must be returned no later than Friday, November 22. Questions? Please see Mr. Shelswell. 


